
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

UTAH TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

 

    ELECTRONIC SIGNAGE 

 

19-03089  

 

 

The UTAH TRANSIT AUTHORITY (UTA) is requesting informational proposals (RFI) from 

responsive and responsible qualified firms to gather information on models of Electronic Signage 

for real-time departure information, using wired and solar technology available in the 

marketplace. This Request for Information will be used to develop a Request for Proposal in the 

near future.  The informational proposals are due Friday, July 12, 2019 at 10:00 am MST to 

https://solutions.sciquest.com/apps/Router/SupplierLogin?CustOrg=StateOfUtah   RFP 19-03089.   

 

Please log on to Utah Public Procurement Place (U3P) at 

https://solutions.sciquest.com/apps/Router/SupplierLogin?CustOrg=StateOfUtah; If you have 

already registered, login and search by Utah Transit Authority or the RFP number (19-03060). If 

you need to create an account, please select “Create Account” and then you can search UTA or 

the RFI number. If you need assistance please email the Utah Supplier Portal Support at 

sciquestadmin@utah.gov. Instructions to proposers are included in the RFI documents. 

 

The follow-on RFP will include requirements to comply with all applicable Federal and State 

laws, regulations and certifications, and equal employment opportunity laws and regulations. 

UTA, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended and will not 

discriminate against any interested firm or person on the basis of race, color, sex, age or national 

origin in the review of qualifications or contract award. 

 

 

Utah Transit Authority 

Pat Postell 

ppostell@rideuta.com  

669 West 200 South 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84101 


